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From: Ruth O'Rourke 
Sent: Thursday, 25 May 2017 9:42 a.m.
To: Consultations
Cc:
Subject: Dental Council Professional Boundaries practice standard consultation

Good morning Marie,

Re : Professional Boundaries Practice Standard Consultation

Thank you very much for the opportunity to comment on the Practice Standards on behalf of the Hawkes Bay Oral
Health Service.

We, as an oral health service, agree and support the draft professional boundaries practice standard. We consider
that all important areas have been covered and agree to:
Question 1 : We agree
Question 2 : we do not think that any further clarification or guidance is required
Question 3 : We are satisfied that all areas have been covered in the draft standard
Question 4 : Thank you for the work that has gone into getting this standard to a stage for consultation.

Kind regards,
Ruth O’Rourke

Ruth O’Rourke
Clinical Team Leader
Oral Health Services

Hawke's Bay District Health Board
Private Bag 9014, Hastings 4156
T: +64 6 878 8109 
F: + 64 6 878 1310

W: www.hawkesbay.health.nz
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